




July 1, 2015
Notice of vacant Commissioner's seat

The Plantation Acres Improvement District is seeking qualified applicants to fill the vacancy on the District's Board of Commissioners. The applicant must be a resident of the State of Florida and a landowner in the Plantation Acres Improvement District.
Interested applicants should submit their letter of interest and qualifications to the District Administrator, Joseph Telles.
Mail: 12773 W. Forest Hill Blvd., Suite 105. Wellington, Florida 33414
Fax: 561-784-0266
email: Jtelles@telles-accounting.com 

Applications must be received no later than 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, August 20, 2015. All applicants should attend the Plantation Acres Improvement District's meeting on August 27, 2015 at 7:00 p.m., located at 1701 NW 112 Ave. (old Hiatus Rd.), Plantation, Fl 33323
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